## Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571 MINUTES May 19, 2021

Meeting opened at: 5:04 via ZOOM

In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Amanda Cobb, Ann-Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell, Jim Munise

- Jennifer had emailed the agenda
- Charlene emailed secretary's report for March and April presented and accepted as written
- Earl presented the treasurer's report. Bottle returns are up. Accepted as written
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn was asked by Derek Sullivan to talk to him re: issues with the center: requiring a purchased sticker for the center
- Marilyn reported that there are two new volunteers for the center
- · Marilyn reported the center may have a book sale as the shed is full
- Marilyn stated that more people are coming to the center
- Jennifer, Marilyn and Earl visited Zero Waste site. Marilyn will contact ABC to see if sorting still needs to be done or not. Any savings?
- Jennifer stated she has Jack's folder on the master plan for the center dated July 7, 1996
- Marilyn stated 9-10 composters were sold this year
- Marilyn asked Jim if a hazardous waste day was being scheduled. He stated that Derek didn't know as the town will have to pay for it

Meeting adjourned at: approximately 5:55 PM.

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary